

CITY OF PLAINFIELD

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
CITY HALL
515 WATCHUNG AVENUE
PLAINFIELD, NEW JERSEY 07060
(908) 753-3310 (OFFICE)
(908) 753-3634 (FAX)

Adrian O. Mapp Mayor

Email: adrian.mapp@plainfieldnj.gov

From the Mayor's Office

Two Thousand, Two Hundred and Thirty-Five (2235) Confirmed Cases of COVID-19 in Plainfield. Additional Three Thousand, Four-Hundred and Forty-One (3441) In Quarantine.

June 22, 2020

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

As of Monday, June 22, 2020, the number of positive COVID-19 cases in Plainfield now stands at **Two Thousand, Two Hundred and Thirty-Five (2235)**. There are an additional **Three Thousand, Four Hundred and Forty-One (3441)** individuals quarantined as a result of exposure to the virus. Since Saturday, June 20, there has been one additional death reported due to the virus, a fifty-five (55) year old Hispanic male. This brings the total amount of fatalities to one-hundred and nine (109).

Yesterday, June 21, the state Department of Health issued a directive for outdoor visitation with long-term care residents. Visitors must follow protocols as stated by the Department of Health. The directive applies to dementia care homes, long-term care facilities, pediatric transitional care homes, assisted living residences and programs, and comprehensive personal care homes. For additional details, please read the press release here. To view the directive, please click here.

Join us tonight at 6:00 PM for the Graduation Recognition Parade. The parade will begin in the parking lot behind the Plainfield High School and will end at the City Hall Steps. The program will begin at 6:30 PM. Mayor Adrian O. Mapp and several officials will give remarks and there will be musical selections. Join us as we celebrate this very special milestone for Plainfield's graduating seniors!

Stay safe and may God continue to bless you.

Creating One Plainfield, One Future Sincerely,

Adrian O. Happ

Adrian O. Mapp, Mayor